
Principal  Burtons Way 
Miss. D. Givens  Smith’s Wood 
B.A.(Hons) Q.T.S  Birmingham 
  B36 0SZ 
 
  Tel: 0121 779 8050 

CHALLENGE, SUPPORT, PROGRESS 
Email:  office@smithswoodpri.solihull.sch.uk    www.smithswoodpri.solihull.sch.uk 

Smith’s Wood Primary Academy Limited – a private company limited by guarantee and an exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales – Registration number 09065312 

 VAT number 189285257  

Registered office is situated at Burtons Way, Smith’s Wood, Birmingham, B36 0SZ 

 

 

Wednesday 8th September 2021 

Dear parents, 

As we welcome back all pupils to school we want to ensure that reading is a top priority 

and that the children at Smith’s Wood Primary Academy can enjoy reading quality 

books in school and at home.  

Home readers  

Children are asked to read for 10 minutes a night if your child is in key stage 1 and 4 

times a week if your child is in key stage with a minimum of 10 pages read. Please 

encourage your child to re-read the book if they finish it, as this is proven to develop 

children’s confidence and fluency. When your child is confident they have finished the 

book and can confidently answer questions based on the book, they can hand it into 

class to be changed. Please complete your child’s diary when you read with them as each 

time they read, they will win a raffle ticket! In KS1, prizes will be awarded at each 

milestone and for both KS1 and KS2, half termly raffles will be held where your child is 

in with a chance to win a new book of their choice! 

 
 

Library  

All pupils will be given the opportunity to visit the library each week and they will be 

able to choose a reading book to bring home and share with you. Pupils will be informed 

of their library day by their class teacher. When these books are finished, they can 

bring them back to school on their dedicated day to switch it. 

 

In addition to paperback books that school provides, there are currently still a wealth 

of resources available online (including Oxford Owl and Collins) as sign posted on our 

school website and Facebook page.  The Oxford Owl log on details are as follows: 

Username: s48parents@smithswoodpri.solihull.sch.uk 

Password: SWparents 

Many thanks for your ongoing support with your child’s reading. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Boobyer 


